Morgan Stanley response to South China Morning Post article raising concerns about shares in the Chinese company Henan Rebecca

25 August 2005
Morgan Stanley provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following article:

“Banks buy into jail-labour firm; Six financial giants among top shareholders of China’s largest wig manufacturer which uses prisoners to make its products”, Jamil Anderlini, South China Morning Post (17 August 2005)

http://www.business-humanrights.org/Links/Repository/599514 

“As a policy, Morgan Stanley does not comment on what may be investments for our clients.”
